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Firstly can you confirm you have had a full consultation with Paddock Wood town council and have given all
the paddock wood residents the chance to speak?

Unlikely.

A simple look at the plans and the number of houses planned for paddock wood is ridiculous. Infrastructure
improvements are zero.

Try looking at the size of Tunbridge wells vs paddock wood and work out of the number of new houses is
proportional? Clearly not. You do not even need a maths GCSE to figure this out.

Think about Kent, do not turn it into a flooded concrete building site. With zero enhanced infrastructure or
facilities to support.

Listen to people. We pay council tax so should have a say.

This is criminal towards our towns and countryside and you might as well zip all our mouths up as we have no
say. Ever.

Please listen to the locals. We do not want be forced out because of the greedy council and insensitive
developers.

Think of the future and not your pockets.
Be honest.

Sent from my iPhone





